
 

Don't have a Twitter account? You can still follow us 
by texting "Follow@HarmonElemHawks" to 40404. 
You'll receive all the same great information right to 
your phone. Follow us on Facebook by searching 
Jack Harmon Elementary School.

     23rd          Award Ceremonies

 Kinder Cap & Gown 
Pictures

Science Club

       1st

       3:05pm      2nd

      2nd        5th grade Human Development           

      2nd                    1st Grade Field Trip       

      3rd              Wednesday Early Release            1:35pm

      3rd          Mass Orchestra Concert @ CHS       6-7pm

      4th               Mass Band Concert @ CHS          6-7pm

      10th            Wednesday Early Release             1:35pm

      11th          Show What You Know Night         5:30-7pm

     12th                NEHS Otter Pop Sale   3:05pm

     15th                          PTSO Meeting                     3:30pm

     16th NEHS Induction Ceremony   5-6pm

    17th            Wednesday Early Release              1:35pm

  15-19th          End of Year Theme Week

    19th                            Water Day

     22nd        Yearbook Signing                    

    23rd        Last Day of School--Early Release   12:00pm

Harmon Families,

Time is flying!  Harmon Hawks had a great 
2016-2017 school year!  The effort and enthusiasm 
Harmon staff and students put forth this year has been 
outstanding.  The Harmon school community should be 
so proud of the many accomplishments achieved during 
the school year. 

The month of May is packed with activities inside 
and outside the classroom bringing a fun and engaging 
end to the school year.  Grade level field trips will 
continue, Harmon will host Show What You Know Night 
on May 11th, Water Day on May 19th, and a yearbook 
signing party to list a few of our year ending activities. 
We welcome our Harmon families to participate! 

Thank you for your ongoing support of our 
Harmon students and staff as we wrap up the 
remaining days of the school year.  I wish the 6th 
graders great success as they move on to the next 
chapter in their lives.  

I hope you all have a wonderful month of May 
and a great summer break!

Warmest regards,

Angie Beauchene

Principal

 



 

PTSO

Please see the flyers contained in this newsletter 
regarding information for Summer Camp, Young 
Coyotes Summer Camp and Summer Learning 
Enrichment Classes.

Also, there is information regarding the Summer Foods 
Program and Lunch Buddies.

Please find all the information you may need at:

www.JOCOMBS.ORG  and go to the Community 
Education Tab.

Co mmu n i t y  Ed u c a t i o n

Har mon cont inues t o  
col l ect  box t ops. The 
pr oceeds f r om t he box 
t ops come st r aight  back 
t o Har mon! Feel  f r ee t o 
send t hem t o your  
st udent ( s) t eacher  or  
br ing t hem 
int o t he 
of f ice. Thank 
you f or  
col l ect ing 
and 
cont r ibut ing 
t o Har mon! 

Hello Harmon Families!

Thank you to everyone who came out to support our annual carnival. I hope everyone who 
attended had a great time! May 1st - 5th is teacher appreciation week. Keep a look out for a theme 
week flyer to come home with daily gift ideas for your student to give to their teacher. We look 
forward to seeing everyone at our Ice Cream Social during Show What You Know Night on May 
11th.  We will have an end of the year fundraising bash at Peter Piper Pizza on May 17th. This will 
be a great chance for the kids to get together and have some end of the year fun! Can't believe the 
year is coming to an end! Hope everyone has an amazing summer and we look forward to a great 
2017/2018 school year!!!! 



Social   Wor k                                       
Spot l ight

            St udent  o f  t h e mo nt h

   

Student  
Counci l

Chelsea Avila Armendariz shows citizenship everyday in class. 
She's a great peer tutor when asked. Chelsea strives to do her 
best in every subject. She has a warm, caring heart and is 
always willing to help even when she's not asked to do so. She 
helps make the classroom and school environment a cleaner 
and safer place to be. Fifth grade is proud to have the honor of 
working with such a sweet and dedicated child.
 

Technol ogy
We live in a world surrounded by technology. 
And we know that whatever field our students 
choose to go into as adults, their ability to 
succeed will increasingly depend on 
understanding how technology works.  This 
summer when your kids need a break from the 
heat encourage them to practice keyboarding or 
coding.  There are many free online sites that 
help students of all ages learn typing.  It is a skill 
anyone can improve with practice.  

Harmon technology classes will take their 
coding skills to the next level in Scratch 2 and 
Beyond an Hour of Code.  Family time this 
summer could include basic computer science 
with code.org. The lessons blend game-like 

tutorials with unplugged options. 

 As the school year comes to a close, many parents begin to wonder 
what activities they can plan during the summer months to keep 
their children occupied.  In addition to options like the J.O. Combs 
summer school program, consider finding ways for your children to 
volunteer this summer.  Volunteering is a great way to keep kids 
active and it helps support the local community all at the same 
time.  There are lots of organizations that welcome young 
volunteers, including HandsOn Greater Phoenix, Families Giving 
Back, Arizona Helping Hands, Arizona Humane Society, United Food 
Bank, and ICAN.  Search Google for any of these worthy 
organizations for more details on how to sign up your child to 
volunteer.  Want more ideas?  Contact Mrs. Phares at 
EPhares@JOCombs.org for more suggestions and details. 

Student Council is sponsoring one last theme week to help raise money 
for water day.  Thanks for all the support that has been shown to Student 
Council this year.  

Monday, May 15t h -Super Hero Day/Villain Day

Tuesday, May 16t h -Disney Day (dress like a Disney character) 
Wednesday, May 17t h -Decade Day (dress like your favorite decade)

Thursday, May 18t h -Career Day (Looking to the future... What career do 
you want when you grow up?)

Fr iday, May 19t h -Hawaiian Day/Beach Day (Water Day) 

http://code.org/


-Early Entry Testing

By law, students must turn 5 by December 31 of the school year to qualify for early 
kindergarten testing. The testing fee is $30.00. If you are interested in early kindergarten testing, 
please complete the interest form by scanning the QR code below.  The early kindergarten test 
will be administered on the following dates:

Wednesday, May 17, 2017 3:45-6 pm  at Harmon Elementary 

Wednesday, June 14, 2017 1:00-3:30 pm at Ellsworth Elementary

Wednesday, July 19, 2017 1:00-3:30 pm at Ellsworth Elementary

https://sites.google.com/a/jocombs.org/j-o-combs-curriculum-instruction/assessment/

early-kindergarten-testing?previewAsViewer=1

-The J.O. Combs Unified School District values your opinion about your child's school and uses    the 
information provided to improve the educational environment and services for your child. Please 
take the annual survey to provide your input. https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Combs2017

Not es f r om t he Dist r ict  Of f ice

Physical  Educat ion
Thank you Harmon families for all your help making field day a huge 
success. The students had a great time. The canopies were very appreciated 
out in the sun and made the day so much more enjoyable. We sure 
appreciated having the parents out there giving their time and supervision.  
Our 5th and 6th grade volunteers were excellent leaders for our stations 
and so helpful with the younger grades. They really shined out there.  The 
PTSO was so great getting us Otter Pops.

Remember those P.E. shoes to participate in our most fun activities of the 
year. Students wearing flip flops will not be allowed to participate.

I hope you all have an active and fun summer!

Rena Baldenegro

Physical Education 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Combs2017


Remi nder
Please update the Harmon office with any changes in phone numbers. If you have a change of 
address, please provide the office with proof of residency with new address information.  

Student Recognition

Harmon Hawk Spotlight

Congrat ulat ions Miss. Vict or ia Ram irez!
We are so proud t o announce t hat  our  own second grade 
t eacher , Vict or ia Ram irez won Rook ie Teacher  of  t he Year  
in our  JO Com bs School Dist r ict ! Miss Ram irez has been a 
wonder ful addit ion t o our  st af f  here at  Harm on and we 
could not  be happier  for  her .

Congratulations to Harmon's own Noah Smith, Joslyn Sagote 
and Hayley Tibbon for winning the District Battle of the Books 
competition on April 25th. 

They beat out other teams from the JO Combs District as well 
as teams from the Queen Creek School District with a perfect 
score!

Now, on to the Regional Battle of the Books competition on 
May 3rd!

Good luck team!



 J.O. Combs Unified School District #44 has programs for children in preschool through age 22 who may 
require special services. Through the child find process the district locates children with disabilit ies who 
are not yet receiving any special education services. Our district serves the needs of preschool-to 22 year 
old students with special needs in a variety of domains, including but not limited to, cognitive, emotional, 
speech, hearing, vision, language, and/or motor. If you know of any such child, or have questions about 
the programs available, please call your neighborhood school or Jeremy Evan Scherer at the district?s 
special needs office at 480-987-5321. If you have any specific questions about preschool-age children, call 
Brendan Stynes at 480-882-3538. We offer preschool screenings several times during the year. These are 
free for all 2.9-5 (non kindergarten eligible) children and are held between 8:30-11:30 on the following 
dates and locations:

 8-2-16 Ranch Elementary

 9-14-16 Simonton Elementary

 10-19-16 Ranch Elementary

 11-30-16 Simonton Elementary

 1-11-17 Ranch Elementary

 2-15-17 Simonton Elementary

 3-29-17 Ranch Elementary

 5-10-15 Simonton Elementary

 June sign-up screening to be determined

 It has been a very rewarding school year 
for our Orchestra Students. On May 9 
Orchestra and Band will be hosting a 
?Recruit m ent  Night / Inst rum ent  Pet t ing 
Zoo? at Ellsworth School.  Music and Arts 
Music Stores will be providing instruments 
for your child to try in order to help them 
choose what instrument they would like to 
study for the 2017-2018 school year. 4th 
and 5th grade parents, watch for a flyer to 
come home in the next week with details 
about this event.  

Mr. Guido Lavorata, Director of Orchestra: 

Combs Traditional Academy, Ellsworth, 
Simonton, and Harmon Elementary Schools 

Ba n d

KINDERGARTEN NEWS

Sight Word Dance Party!!!!  It is almost time to get 
our dancing shoes on in Kindergarten.  Our Sight 
word goal for kindergarten is 80/100 sight words.  
When our kindergarten kids make that goal they 

will be invited to the dance party.  Our Dance party 
is May 22 at 2:20 PM in Ms. Domarad's Classroom.  
Parents can donate glowsticks for the party.  This 

event is a highlight of our school year!  

Ms. Heather Domarad

Jack Harmon School

Kindergarten Teacher 































End of  t he Year     
By: Christian Tillard (6th grader)

During the past two weeks, I?ve gone around campus, asking four different staff and three 
different students the same three questions I?ve asked all of them. ?How long have you been at 
Harmon??, ?Why did you come to Harmon??, and ?What was your favorite moment at Harmon??. I 
had recorded all of their answers for the end of the year to see what everyone ,that was recorded, 
had been at Harmon for. All responses are legit answers from the staff and students.

First, Mrs. Christiansen, a sixth grade teacher. Here is the conversation. ?How long have you 
been at Harmon? 5 years.? ?Why did you come to Harmon? Daughter had gone to Harmon and I 
had known principal, Ames Singley.? ?What was your favorite moment at Harmon? Getting an email 
from a former student I had 6 years ago who is now in high school.?

Next, onto Mrs. Tibben, a fifth grade teacher. Here is what has been said.
? How long have you been at Harmon? 5 years.? ? Why did you come to Harmon? I wanted to work 
closer to my home and community.? ? What was your favorite moment at Harmon? Walking onto 
Harmon?s campus before having surgery and seeing all the staff in pink shirts, supporting. Also, 
being part of the food drive.?

Last, Mrs. Prueher, a second grade teacher. Here is what has been said. ?How long have you 
been at Harmon? 12-13 years.? ?Why did you come to Harmon? I had moved from Wisconsin and 
this school was in need of teachers.? ?What was/is your favorite moment at Harmon? When a 
student finally learns something that was really hard or difficult.?

Staff members are the best people we can thank for supporting us throughout the Harmon 
year. They do everything for us. Teach us, help us understand, help us learn different things.

Starting off the students, Kylie M. Here is the talk between us. ?How long have you been at 
Harmon? 7 years.? ?Why did you come to Harmon? My brother and sister had been enrolled here.? 
?What was your favorite moment at Harmon? My Kindergarten graduation.?

Then we have Robert G.. Here is what has been said. ?How long have you been at Harmon? 7 
years.? ?Why did you come to Harmon? It was the closest school I had lived too.? ?What was your 
favorite moment at Harmon? Starting to play the violin for Orchestra.?

 Finally, Ethan C. ?How long have you been at Harmon? 6 years.? ?Why did you come to 
Harmon? It was the closest school to my home.? ?What was your favorite moment at Harmon? My 
last day of 5th grade.?

Whether it would be staff or students, we all have enjoyed our years at Harmon. Harmon has 
made us increase our education or learn something new. Thank you personally for coming to 
Harmon Elementary.

SOAR ON !
 


